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For more than 55 years, Morrison Center has been dedicated to providing exemplary support services 

to individuals with developmental disabilities.  And in response to the 

growing needs of the community, as well as its current consumers, 

Morrison Center is now excited to be expanding itsô autism program 

and services.  The focus of this additional programming for Morrison 

students and consumers on the autism spectrum will be on providing 

individualized educational, prevocational, and functional life skills.  In 

the expanded program, staff are committed to an evidence-based approach that will include applied 

behavioral analysis and social skills training in a gentle, structured, and predictable environment.  In 

addition, students will benefit from Morrisonôs integrated therapy team that includes a board-certified 

behavior analyst, an occupational therapist, a speech/language pathologist, a physical therapist, as 

well as a registered nurse.  We are thrilled to welcome several new school-age and preschool children 

into this quickly growing service. 

Morrison Center Expands Autism Services 

Thanks to a generous grant from the Davis Family Foundation, Morrison 

Center consumers will be able to enjoy an innovative form of recreation 

and exercise beginning this spring with the completion of a new, outdoor 

fitness area named ñFitness Within Reachò.  Located on our beautiful 7 

acre campus, the fitness and recreation area features accessible 

ñGreenGymò equipment, a walking trail, and an outdoor wheelchair plat-

form swing.  Individual exercise stations along the trail were designed 

with the help of physical and occupational therapists to provide an array 

of fitness activities for individuals with a range of motor skills and/or physi-

cal limitations, including those who use wheelchairs.  Just in time for 

warmer weather, the outdoor park will be enjoyed by individuals of all ag-

es and abilities!   

Outdoor Gym Puts “Fitness Within Reach” 
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From the Directors Desk 
Greetings, 
 

Springtime is upon us and the Morrison Center is a whirlwind of activity. The greenhouses are in full production, school 
graduation planning is underway, and the agency is welcoming many new adults and children to our programs.  With this 
newsletter we hope to share some of the exciting programs, supports, and events that have been added or enhanced to 
help support the individuals we serve.  
      
As we prepare for growth and take steps to adapt to changing fiscal and service delivery challeng-
es, weôre striving to be creative and flexible while maintaining our focus on excellence. Morrison 
Center's success is based on the communityôs belief in what we do, and their confidence that we 
do our job well.   
      
Morrison Center is well-positioned to continue leading the way in areas of inclusive practices, ther-
apy delivery, and evidenced-based interventions for individuals with developmental disabilities 
and autism. In addition to the services already in place, we look forward to enhancing our partner-
ships, improving access to supports and services, and developing meaningful and effective learn-
ing opportunities.  
       
Iôve enjoyed meeting many of you during my first year serving as Executive Director, and I look 
forward to meeting even more alumni and friends this summer. If you have any questions, please call me...my phone num-
ber is (207) 883-6680 and my email address is mryder@morrison-maine.org.  
 

Thank you for your continued interest and support in our mission and Center! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Ryder 
Executive Director 
 

Save the Date….! 

 

 

The 19th Annual  

“Shot in the Dark” 

Nite Lite Golf Tournament 

& Summer Celebration 
 

Purpoodock Club 

Cape Elizabeth 

                         Friday, September 7, 2012, 5pm 
 

An evening of night golf featuring a cocktail reception,  

putting contest, dinner & live auction—all to benefit the  

 programs & activities of Morrison Center! 
 

 

Team Registration $500, Individuals $125 

Sponsorship Opportunities Available 

Call 883-6680 FMI 
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Expansion of Outreach Therapy Services 

 

 Thank You to our friends in the Business Community! 

Underscoring its commitment to and expertise in helping those with developmental disabilities, the Morrison Center has announced 
the creation of its first outpatient therapy program featuring a newly acquired LiteGait® gait-training device. This positions the Morri-
son Center as one of only a handful of facilities in the state of Maine to offer LiteGait therapy on an outpatient basis. 
 
ñThe expansion of our in-house therapy program to serve the general public has been a goal for us,ò said Executive Director Mark 
Ryder. ñWith our best-in-class therapy infrastructure already in place for our students and consumers--sharing our valuable offerings 
on a larger scale was the next logical step. Our ability to now offer LiteGait training makes 
this outpatient clinic even more unique and impressive.ò 
 
The centerôs new multidisciplinary outpatient program offers physical (gross motor), occupa-
tional (fine motor and sensory integration), and speech/language therapies to qualified chil-
dren and adults. All therapists are licensed and have extensive clinical experience with dif-
ferent age groups.  
 
The Morrison Centerôs new LiteGait gait trainer is a research-based, partial-weight-bearing 
device that provides optimal frequency and quality of gait training. Unlike many other gait-
training options, the LiteGait is universally well-tolerated and allows for physical therapists 
to provide maximal assistance and safety to users during sessions.  
 
ñThe LiteGait is a powerful new tool for us here at the Morrison,ò said Deb Cost, staff physical therapist. ñAs we work to help each of 
our consumers gain independence, this machine is highly effective for all levels of ambulation training, including individuals with sub-
stantial challenges.ò 
 
Last May, several Morrison Center parents launched a largescale fundraiser dubbed ñHelp My Child Learn to Walk,ò with the goal of 
securing an onsite LiteGait device. Within four months, the goal of $12,000 was reached, and the LiteGait purchased by the center.  
 

 

 

§ The Hannaford Charitable Foundation recently awarded Morrison Center a $10,000 grant to improve emergency prepared-

ness and safety equipment throughout the building.  Thank you for your continued support! 
 

§ In January, Morrison Center received a $1,000 grant from Martinõs Point Healthcare to enhance classroom technology.  As 

an agency that serves many individuals who are non-verbal and/or with severe learning disabilities, these funds will help the 

Center incorporate SMARTboards and/or touchscreen devices in all program areas.  Thank you to our ñoldò friends & neigh-

bors at Martinôs Point Healthcare! 

 

§ Dozens of Morrison Centerôs friends and families turned out for great food, cold drinks, 

and spirited company during our annual òClaws for a Causeó event at local Portland Pie 

locations.  Hosted by the dynamic partnership of Portland Pie Company, Maine Red 

Claws, and Gritty McDuffõs, this yearôs event was a resounding success!  Early on, we 

set an ambitious goal of raising $1,200 to purchase an AED machine for Morrison Center.  

Thanks to supporters like you...we exceeded our goal and raised over $1,500 in a single 

evening.  A big thank you to all who turned out, as well as to our friends at Portland Pie 

Company, Maine Red Claws, and Gritty McDuffs! 



60 Chamberlain Rd. 

PO Box 1539 
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Phone:  207.883.6680 
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Web:  www.morrisoncenter-maine.org 

 
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS & PROGRAMS                                 

 

 
 
July  
7/04  Independence Day, Center Closed  
7/05-8/15  Extended School Year Program  
7/05-8/15  Extended Preschool Year Program  
7/31  Board Meeting, 8am  

 
August  
8/15  School Program, Last Day of Summer Program  
8/15  Preschool, Last Day of Summer Program  
8/28  Board Meeting, 8sm  
 

September  
9/3   Labor Day, Center closed  
9/7     Annual òShot in the Darkó Night Lite Golf Tourney 
           Purpoodock Club, Cape Elizabeth  

 
 

 
May 
Month of May ñCheverus Arrupe Project at Morrison  
5/5    5th Semi -Annual 25cent Yard Sale  
5/10  Morrison òMix & Mingleó 5pm-7pm: a social event for 
high school students and adults from all area agencies  
5/17&18  Annual Spring Sale, Greenhouse  
5/17  United Way Day of Caring  
5/24  Morrison Center Parent Resource Forum, 2:30pm  
5/28  Memorial Day, Center Closed  
5/29  Board Meeting 8am  
 

June  
6/8   Preschool Graduation, 10am, Morrison Center  
6/8   High School Gradation, 1pm, Morrison Center  
6/12  Preschool Program, Last Day of School until summer  
6/12  School Program, Last Day of school until summer  
6/21: Morrison òMix & Mingleó 5pm-7pm: a social event for 
high school students and adults from all area agencies  
6/26  Board Meeting, 8am  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mark Your Calendars! 
 

Annual Spring Sale in the Greenhouse 

May 17th & 18th  

8:30am-4:00pm 
 

Geraniums  Houseplants  Orchids  Bedding Plants  Hanging Plants  Unusuals 
 

Open Year-Round 

Monday-Friday 


